
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 28, 2024 

- Congregational/Vestry meeting – next Sunday, May 5, 2024, at 12:00. Both online and in-person. 
A link will be sent in next week’s email. 
 
- Do you have a favourite hymn or song that you would like to hear at our services?  
Contact Rev. Alison, alisonwestervelt@gmail.com or Nadine, nveroba@gmail.com and we will do our 
best to include them in future services. 
 
- Sunday In-person service with Holy Communion – Rev. Barry Rose, St. Peter’s Anglican, 11035 
127th Street every Sunday morning at 10:30 am.                                                      
 
- Sunday Online service of Morning Prayer – Rev. Alison Westervelt, every Sunday Morning at 
10:30 am at https://www.facebook.com/StPetersAnglicanChurchEdmonton. 
                                                                                                                                                                - 
- Wednesday Online Service of Morning Prayer – with Rev. Alison Westervelt, at 10:30 am. The 
link will be sent that morning with the bulletin and sermon.                                             

- Evening Prayer, Praise and Study – Sundays at 7:00 pm at St. Peter’s. 

- Online Coffee and Fellowship – every Wednesday –  at 11:00 am. – Join us for a fun time of 
catching up and fellowship. The link will be sent with Wednesday’s reminder email. Everyone is 
welcome. 

- Pastoral Visiting – If you or someone you know would like a pastoral visit or home communion 
from Rev. Barry please contact him at 780-455-3665 and leave a message, or email at 
priest.stpeters.edm@gmail.com.   

- Faithful Giving - We are blessed that God has gifted us a beautiful, caring, inclusive community 
here at St. Peter’s. As grateful and faithful recipients of this beautiful gift of community, we also have 
to play our part. If you are able, please remember to donate to St. Peter’s by dropping off a donation 
to the church or by mailing a donation. **Donations can also be made via e-transfer, an online 
method of making payments. Please contact your financial institution for help in setting this 
up. The email for e-transfers is stpeters.edm@gmail.com. Thank you. (Cheques should be made 
out to St. Peter’s Anglican Church Edmonton. Please mark “Cheque” or “Cash” plus the amount 
on the front of the envelope). Thank you. 

 

 

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK. 
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